o Senior
w Citizens
June 17, 1993
Dr. Henry Olders, director
Programme ot Psycho-geriatrics
Douglas Hospital
6875 LaSalle Blvd
Verdun, Qc.
H4H 1R3
Dear Dr. Olders
On behalt of the Senior Citizens’ Forum of Montreal, | wish to thank
you for the information you gave us on the topic “Mental Health and
the klderly” on Monday, May 31, 1993
The discussion that took place under your skilful guidance was
most stimulating. Everyone was happy to have attended such a good
meeting.
Thanking you again tor giving us some of your precious time and
wishing you a nice Summer, | am,
Yours Sincerely
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1030, St-Alexandre, bureau 902

Centraide
Montreat

Montréal (Québec)
H2Z 1P3

Téléphone: (514) 393-9345



